
 

Upper Beeding Primary School 
School Road, Upper Beeding, BN44 3HY 

 Tel: 01903 812288   
Email: office@upperbeedingprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://upper-beeding.eschools.co.uk/web 

                                                      Head Teacher: Mr M Andrews  
 

Tuesday 7th November 2023 
 

Children in Need 2023 - Be SPOTacular! 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Friday 17th November 2023 we will be raising money for this year’s ‘Children In Need’ Day. The 
theme this year’s fundraising event is ‘Be SPOTacular’ and we are inviting all children to dress up in 
spotty clothes, or wear something yellow for a £1 contribution to Children In Need. They can wear a 
spotty top, onesie, shorts, shirt or socks – whatever you have that is spotty! They could also wear 
something yellow – remember our school polo shirt is yellow and could be worn with clothes from 
home! All children should please avoid wearing face paint as this does tend to come off during the day.  
 
Donations towards the non-uniform part of this charity day may be paid in school in cash on the day, or 
via your sQuid account before the day if this is easier. 
 
The children in Years 5 and 6 would like to set up stalls to sell cakes and books during the day. If you are 
able to help with any donations to these stalls, we would be very grateful. We will run our cake/book 
sales at break time. All children will need to bring in some small change to buy their goodies (prices for 
books, cakes and biscuits will be between 10p and 50p).  
 
Thank you in advance for any help or support that you can give in raising money for ‘Children in Need’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr B Jones  
Upper KS2 Leader  
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